
 

Data Based Decisions. 
 

This is a new major so the assessment plan is new in 2017 and we will update this section as we gather 

our information. We have based on some early feedback expanded the range of our world affairs 

courses and we were able to create a scholarship that can help students going on an international 

practicum. In addition in we recently developed a Global Communication Club which has planned 

information meetings, meetings with faculty on issues of interest, and fun activities each semester over 

the last year. This has developed a strong feeling of community in program and we believe we are 

headed in the right direction. More information will be following.  


